
 

 

24 JUNE 2018 - Celebrating the Winter Solstice - Mt Macedon Run and Lunch  

We enjoyed a delicious lunch at the Top of The Range Café with16 stalwart at-

tendees - plus our very own mini-Humberette, 15 month old Maisie Galea.  

4 magnificent Humbers completed the hill climb easily and attracted some admir-

ing attention in the car park. The maximum temperature was around 7 degrees, 

and while not quite snowing outside we were warm and cosy inside.  

The views were magnificent and the company convivial. Thanks everyone! 



 

 


